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NANCY McPeak

From: Henry Dong
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 10:21 AM
To: NANCY McPeak
Cc: Allen Tai
Subject: FW: Public Comment for PLN19-0448 - 2607 Santa Clara Avenue
Attachments: IMG_1376.jpg

 
 

From: Dan McDonald [mailto:djmcdonald@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 1:04 PM 
To: Henry Dong <HDong@alamedaca.gov> 
Subject: PLN19‐0448 

 
*** CAUTION: This email message is coming from a non-City email address. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  Please contact the Help Desk with any 
questions. *** 
 
Hello Mr Dong, 
 
Concerning the above referenced matter and the attached letter, I tried to reach out to you by telephone as 
suggested in the attached letter but only get voicemail; therefore, sending this email. 
 
I am writing as I am perplexed as to why the city is having a public hearing when, due to Coronavirus and 
Alameda County's order, persons are unable to attend at the City Planning Building & Transportation 
Department to review file materials relevant to this proposal, as suggested in the attached letter. It is also 
unclear how the hearing could go ahead in any event. 
 
The public hearing should be postponed. If persons cannot properly review the proposal, notice and hearing 
does not achieve its purpose.  
 
Can you kindly confirm that the hearing will be postponed? 
 
Many thanks in advance, 
 
Dan McDonald 
Resident 
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NANCY McPeak

From: Henry Dong
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 10:22 AM
To: NANCY McPeak
Cc: Allen Tai
Subject: FW: Public Comment for 2607 Santa Clara

 
 

From: Laura Gamble [mailto:lgamble05@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 14, 2020 3:49 PM 
To: Henry Dong <HDong@alamedaca.gov> 
Subject: 2607 Santa Clara 

 
*** CAUTION: This email message is coming from a non-City email address. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  Please contact the Help Desk with any 
questions. *** 
 
Hi there,   
 
I would like to offer my support for the proposed units at 2607 Santa Clara. 
 
Please let this project proceed with as many units as possible.' 
 
Thank you, 
Laura Gamble 


